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NEW YORK
OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT OF THE GENERAL ASSEMBLY

UNITED NATIONS f NATIONS UNIES

23 April 2013
Excellency,
I have the honour to enclose herewith an invitation letter from H.E. Mr. Mootaz
Ahmadein Khalil, Permanent Representative of Egypt to the United Nations, announcing
the second meeting of the Ad Hoc Working Group on the revitalization of the work of the

General Assembly, to be held on Monday, 29 April 2013.

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.

/ dravko Ponos

Chef de Cabinet

- To All Permanent Representatives and
Permanent Observers to the United Nations
New York




PERMANENT MISSION OF THE ARAB REPUBLIC OF EGYPT
TO THE UNITED NATIONS
304 East 44th Street, New York, NY 10017
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Excellency,




